
	

 
  

 
Enriching the Co-op Board and CEO Partnership 

 
 

“ Since 1971” 
 
 

 

 What my Co-op Board and CEO clients often tell me: 
 

 “Forging a solid partnership between the Board and CEO is critical for long term 
success in our organization.” 

 
 “We find great value in talking to someone in complete candor and confidence.”  
          
 “Retaining a Board and CEO advisor for a second opinion is a valuable resource 

when making decisions and judgment calls.” 
 
 “You have a strong understanding of best practices in board governance that guides 

your advice to be productive and world class.” 
 
My role is to assist the Board and CEO to:      

 
• Understand their roles and responsibilities  

 

• Define decision making powers & limitations 
 

• Optimize their working relationship & partnership  
 

• Inspire and engage each other to get things done 
 

• Develop and implement a “living” strategic plan 
  

• Use Robert’s Rules of Order to conduct meetings  
 

• Communicate effectively among one another  
 

• Resolve any Conflict  
 
More specific information about Harvey can be found at  

                            www.coopdirectortraining.com 
 

  
 
“Dr. Meier is a world-class board governance best practice resource. For over 10 years he 
served as an advisor and confidant to me and my board of directors. His knowledge, 
understanding, and insight into director roles and responsibilities are unmatched in advising 
Boards of Directors and CEOs.”  
 
Jim McMullen, Retired CEO - Tillamook County Creamery Association    

 

    
 Harvey A. Meier PhD, CMC® 

   Advisor and Confidant to 
CEOs & Boards of Directors                 
 Harvey@harveymeier.com   
            509.458.3210                  
 


